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SUBJECT:	Thank you for supporting AB 387/SB 308 – Second Chance bills

Dear {REPRESENTATIVE/SENATOR NAME}: 
As a constituent and attorney in your district, I am writing to thank you for co-sponsoring the Second Chance Bills authored by Representative Garey Bies and Senator Jerry Petrowski. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you know, both Assembly Bill 387/Senate Bill 308 have passed unanimously out of their respective standing committees (Assembly Committee on Corrections and the Senate Committee on Transportation, Public Safety, and Veterans and Military Affairs) and can now be scheduled for a vote on the floor of the Legislature. I ask that you urge your colleagues and members of leadership to schedule this bill for a vote in the next available floor period.
When it comes time to cast your vote, please continue to lend your support to this very important, practical legislation that would return first-time, nonviolent 17-year-old offenders to juvenile court jurisdiction. Once again, thank you for your support of these bills and for your service. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
Sincerely,
{CONSTITUENT NAME}
{ADDRESS}
{CITY, STATE, ZIP}
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